
Project Update: September 2002 

I would like to inform you that the Center for the Protection and Research of Birds from 
Montenegro has started to present our work to various audiences. 

We have held our first meeting with representatives from the Ministry for Environmental 
Protection and representatives of local authorities. This meeting was to introduce our 
project and ask for (and get) support from them. Meetings will be organized with hunters 
and local inhabitants in November. 

 


